Michel Paves

We need more affordable housing options, so I'm in support of Gardner Global's project as well as
grateful for the plans to clean up this site. I'm also relieved that a Black-Owned business and
developer will be at the helm. Knowing that this location contains toxins is upsetting, especially
considering how historically and presently neighborhoods of color are often experiencing this type
of environmental injustice and inequity. I'm glad this was discovered and that something will be
done to recover the area.



